
 
 

2022-2023 Tuition Memo 

  

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I want to thank you for sending your child to 

Saint John’s Catholic Prep.  We strive to be worthy of the trust that you have placed 

in us and to provide your children with the best possible education. We know that 

paying for private high school involves a significant sacrifice for parents, and we are 

so grateful to you for making a Saint John’s Catholic Prep education possible for 

your child.  

  

The Board of Trustees recently voted to approve a 2% increase for 2022-2023, 

bringing the tuition to $18,130. This is an increase of $355.00 for the year or $35.50 

per month on a ten-month payment plan. The comprehensive fee will remain the 

same at $700.00, and to support our growing campus, the Facility Fee will increase 

to $250.00. 

  

The decision to increase tuition is never taken lightly and is made only after careful 

consideration of the school’s needs and priorities and the impact on our families. As 

you know, it is imperative that Saint John’s meets its many financial obligations.  

  

We will continue with the added incentive of a 2% discount that will be applied to 

your tuition, if paid in full by April 1, 2022. The re-enrollment deposit of $400.00 

will remain the same. Please note that deposits paid are applied to tuition.  

  

Saint John’s will also continue offering financial aid and scholarships. All families 

who currently receive financial aid, or families who would like to apply for financial 

aid, must be current on their tuition account at the time financial aid is awarded. 

Financial aid will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis. Therefore, I 

encourage you to complete FACTS and update it with your 2021 tax information as 

soon as you receive it. If you are in need of tuition assistance from Saint John’s and 

have not yet applied in FACTS, it is imperative that you do so as soon as possible. 

Financial Aid will not be awarded without a current, verified FACTS application.  

  

Please look for an email from the Enrollment Office in the near future with 

information regarding re-enrollment.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

Director of Enrollment Management, Mrs. Mary Catherine James, with any 

questions or concerns. 

  

We thank you for choosing Saint John’s Catholic Prep and will continue to pray for 

the health and well-being of the SJCP community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Will Knotek, Head of School 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FSTN

